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Another year and another reunion, Portland, Oregon was a great town with great 
people.  It can be said that every year the reunion just gets better.  We saw old friends, 

made new friends, and as always just had fun!  

 

Some of the group got together and took a ride down the river  

(The Columbia Gorge) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

A special guest was at the banquet to meet and welcome all of us to Portland.  

 
 

 
 

At the 2009 Portland, Oregon Reunion Business Meeting the following election of officers 
took place with the candidates nominated for officers being:  

 



For the office of President: 

Frank Correia 

Michael Hughes - Defeated  

 

For the office of Vice President:  

Ed Wyatt 

Unopposed 

 

For the office of Secretary:  

Carl Sorensen 

Unopposed 

 

For the office of Treasurer  

Harry Hoy 

Unopposed 

 

Company Representatives for 
the 2009-2010 Year  

 

E Company:  Captain Danny 
James, USMC, Ret. 

F Company: R. D. Norton 

G Company:  Gysgt Kenneth Arnold, USMC, Ret.  

H Company:  Ron Poness  

HS Company:  Ed Harris 

B-1-12:  George Schieder  

 

The lucky winners of the Free Entry into Next Years Reunion were:  

Chuck & Patty Chesney and Doc Andy and Cindy Anderson  

 

The next 2/3 Reunion was voted on by attending members and will be held in 
Albuquerque, New Mexico on  

 

August 11-14, 2010 

 

J. J. Flores will be the host of this reunion.   

If you have a reunion question, please contact:  

 

John Flores  

Telephone: 505-256-7775, or  

Email: JJFRAF@MSN.COM 
 
 

 
There is an Attendance Form attached to this newsletter 
 
2/3 Now has a “Fire Team” in place to handle upcoming reunions. 
   
If you have a suggestion for a future reunion location, please contact:  

 

- John Flores (Telephone: 505 256-7775) (Email: jjfraf@msn.com) 

- Chuck Chesney (Telephone: 208 852 2259) (Email: calbear@plmw.com)  

 

 
Looking forward to seeing all of you at the next reunion!!!  

 


